
• Doctor can treat things like a sore throat, cough, sprains, etc.
• �Doctor will be here one day a week to start, but the clinic will 

continue to grow

This new school-based clinic is a collaboration between  
EBRP School System and the Family Health Center at  

Baton Rouge General - Mid City

FAQs

What about my child’s existing pediatrician?
We know your child’s pediatrician is a trusted healthcare provider, and 
we want it to stay that way! The goal of this school-based clinic is to 
supplement your child’s care and make things easier for caregivers 
when their kids get sick.
 


